Dear xxxx,
Please can you ask Greg Clark, the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy to implement the Shareholder Rights Directive’s clear intent that the end investor should be identified on the company register. This should include their email address, and they should be entitled to receive company information and annual reports, and to vote at company general meetings. See https://ec.europa.eu/info/law/better-regulation/initiatives/ares-2018-1944240_en for details.
UK law is at odds with the EU Directive. UK law defines a shareholder as the nominee (when shares are held in a nominee account) and not the end investor (ie. the individual investor like you or me). Note that the accounts offered by most UK brokerages and platforms place the account holders shares in a nominee account. At present, this is mandatory for ISAs and SIPPs. UK law must be changed.

However, to date, the UK Government and BEIS has been resistant to changing the UK legislation so as to meet the intent of the EU Directive.

We now have a once in a decade opportunity to get this problem resolved. We must not let the opportunity slip. Your help in making this happen is most appreciated.

Your sincerely

[Your name]
